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The nominating committee membership for 2005-2006 consists of: Pierre Bergeron, Gretchen 
Harris (chair), and Rachid Ouyed. The positions of Secretary, Treasurer and Member at Large 
will not be vacant in 2005-06. And the current First Vice President and Second Vice President 
have agreed to stand for election as President and First Vice President – i.e. Peter Martin will be 
on the ballot for President and Paul Hickson for First Vice President. Thus only the position of 
Second Vice President needs to be filled. 
The committee has already begun its deliberations and has developed a short list of possible 
candidates, but we have not contacted any of them to date. Our plan is to revise the list in the 
next month and proceed to identify those who are willing to run. 
I can discuss this in more detail at the November 26 meeting if the Board so wishes. 
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